Debra Thomeson

From: Daniel Ewert <northwoods_99@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2022 11:12 AM

To: Debra Thompson

Subject: Housing Task Force

Hi Debbie,

I am interested in being on the Housing Task Force for the Petersburg Borough. We are gone in the fall
but can ZOOM any meeting & accommodate any schedule. We will be back in the winter & T would be
available in person. Let me know if there is anything else you need. Thanks!

Darcie Ewert

Sent from my iPhone



